Southwestern Regional Breed Evaluation and Breed Survey Policy

(Revised 11/2024 - Subject to Vote at 2025 Regional Meeting)

Summary of Changes: 2024 Policy vs. 2019 Policy

Updated Revision Date and Context

- The revision date has been updated to November 2024, and the policy explicitly states that it is subject to a vote at the

2025 Regional Meeting.

Updated Terminology

- The term 'Regional Conformation Show and Breed Survey' has been replaced with 'Regional Breed Evaluation and

Breed Survey' throughout the document.

Clarified Venue Approval Process

- The venue requirement specifies approval by the Regional Breed Warden and the regional board, simplifying the

language by replacing 'Regional Executive Board' with 'regional board.'

Helper Requirements Highlighted

- Details on helper requirements for the Breed Survey were emphasized, specifying the need for safety, skill, and

intensity appropriate for the event.

Formatting and Layout Improvements

- The policy was reformatted for readability, using section headers and bullet points for better organization and a

professional appearance.

Regional Financial Support

- Clarified that up to $1,000 in seed money is available for upfront costs and highlighted acceptable uses for this funding.

Removal of Repetitive Content

- Streamlined redundant or unclear language for improved clarity and readability.

No Change to Core Policies

- Policies regarding bids, conflicting events, scheduling, and oversight remain substantively the same as the 2019

version.
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